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Strategic Aim 1 Strategic Aim 2

Save lives, protect livelihoods, and 
strengthen recovery from disasters and 

crises

Enable healthy and safe living

Strategic Aim 3 Expected impact

Promote social inclusion and a culture 
of non-violence and peace

- Greater public support for the
fundamental principles and reduced
stigma and discrimination

- Lower levels of violence and more
peaceful reconciliation of social
differences

- Fuller integration of disadvantaged
people into their communities
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A CULTURE OF NON-

VIOLENCE AND PEACE

It is a culture that “respects human
beings, their well-being and dignity; it
honours diversity, non-discrimination,
inclusiveness, mutual understanding and
dialogue, willingness to serve,
cooperation and lasting peace. It is a
culture where individuals, institutions
and societies refrain from harming
others, groups, communities or
themselves. There is a commitment to
positive and constructive solutions to
problems, tensions and the source of
violence; violence is never an option.”

http://www.facebook.com/photo.php?pid=30697794&id=1394756016&op=1&view=global&subj=1113466070&oid=42582673551
http://www.facebook.com/photo.php?pid=30697794&id=1394756016&op=1&view=global&subj=1113466070&oid=42582673551
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Fundamental Principles, Humanitarian 

Values and Personal Skills
P&V

The Fundamental Principles of the 

International Red Cross and Red 

Crescent Movement

Humanitarian values Personal skills

Humanity

 Active goodwill and care

 Human dignity and well-being

 Mutual understanding and peace

Empathy 

Active listening

Critical thinking

Dropping bias 

Non-judgement

Non-violent communication

Collaborative negotiation 

Mediation

Enhancing personal resilience

Operating from a state of inner peace

Impartiality

 Equality

 Respect for diversity

 Objectivity and openness

Neutrality

 Confidence (trust)

 Self-control and discipline

 Freedom of action and objectivity

Independence

 Sovereignty

 Cooperation

 Freedom of action and confidence

Voluntary service

 Spirit of altruism and generosity

 Spirit of service

 Spirit of responsibility and discipline

Unity

 Harmony and cohesion

 Diversity and pluralism

 Confidence

Universality

 Openness to all in the world

 Cooperation

 Mutual assistance
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P&V Pledges

IFRC public website http://www.ifrc.org/en/what-we-do/principles-and-values/

IFRC FedNet https://fednet.ifrc.org/en/resources/principles-and-values---global/

http://www.ifrc.org/en/what-we-do/principles-and-values/
https://fednet.ifrc.org/en/resources/principles-and-values---global/
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P&V
Resources

IFRC public website http://www.ifrc.org/en/what-we-do/principles-and-values/

IFRC FedNet https://fednet.ifrc.org/en/resources/principles-and-values---global/

http://www.ifrc.org/en/what-we-do/principles-and-values/
https://fednet.ifrc.org/en/resources/principles-and-values---global/
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Sophie.sutrich@ifrc.org
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